Scanlon, Amy

From: Lynn Lee [lynn.lee90@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 2:29 PM

To: Stu Levitan; Scanlon, Amy; Rummel, Marsha
Subject: 801 Williamson

To Landmarks,

The Marquette Neighborhood Association Board voted to support Alder Marsha Rummel and the new Landmarks Demolition by
Neglect Ordinance at its September 17 meeting.

801 Williamson has been an eye sore on Williamson for over 20 years. We support using the new Demolition by Neglect Ordinance to
finally get the owners of 801 Williamsoto maintain their property.

Sincerely,
Lynn Lee
President, Marquette Neighborhood Association



